
Tontitown Historical Museum (THM) Report for the COW Meeting  

Tuesday, December 15, 2020 

 

The THM Board of Directors met via Zoom on Monday, December 7, 2020. 

1. We want to wish our Mayor, Council, and the City of Tontitown a very Merry Christmas and a 

happy and healthy New Year. We look forward to working with you all again in 2021 and hope 

for a successful year ahead.  

 

As a reminder, please contact Pam if you need to visit the museum for any reason. We are still not 

allowing the public to visit. Pam can be reached at 479-502-2221. Thank you! 

 

The next THM Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 4th at 6 p.m. via Zoom. 
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